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Walkaway Reported at Missouri River Correctional Center   

 
NARRATIVE: On Monday, July 8, 2019, between the hours of 6:30 p.m. and 8:00 p.m., North 
Dakota Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation (DOCR) resident, David Joseph Gray, 
walked away from the Missouri River Correctional Center (MRCC), an unfenced, minimum-
security facility in Bismarck. 
 
The DOCR contacted the North Dakota Highway Patrol dispatch as soon as the walk away was 
discovered and the NDHP searched the MRCC facility grounds. 
 
Gray is serving a sentence for possession of methamphetamine with intent to deliver and was 
scheduled for release in April 2021.  
 
Gray may be in the Wahpeton, ND area. Gray is to be considered dangerous, if you see him, 
DO NOT APPROACH, call 911. Gray may be driving a silver 2007 Pontiac G6, ND license 
784BYK or a silver 2004 Suzuki Forenza. 
 
If you have any information on Gray’s whereabouts, contact local law enforcement or the 
North Dakota Highway Patrol. 
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For More Information Contact: Lt. Steve Fischer, 701-328-2467                                                                                                                                                  
srfische@nd.gov  


